
Provincial and Federal 
Consultation Alert 
 

Proposed Changes to Environmental 

Approvals for Municipal Sewage Collection 
Works  
 

Ministry 

Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) 

Consultation Deadline 

22 August 2020  

Summary 

MECP is proposing changes to the environmental approval process for low-risk 
municipal sewage works by implementing a Consolidated Linear Infrastructure 
Permissions Approach.  

Proposed Form of Input 

The City of Guelph will provide a submission on the Environmental Registry of 

Ontario.  

Rationale 

As a provider of municipal wastewater services the City of Guelph has an interest in 
providing input on proposals impacting sewage collection. Protecting the local 
environment for the benefit of the community is also a key priority for the City.  

Lead 

Engineering and Transportation Services & Environmental Services  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-1080 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-1080

